
Date: July 29, 2019 

To:  

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 

To whom it may concern; 

Subject: Request to dismiss about FCC Certification 

FCC ID: TQ8-ADB10DWAN / Model name: ADB10DWAN 

We, HYUNDAI MOBIS CO.,LTD., requests to dismiss the certified product, because we hope 

that use the same FCC ID and model name.  

We also declare that no product bearing this FCC ID in question has been marketed or sold 
in anywhere in the United States nor anywhere in the world, so please dismiss the original 
certification.  

If you have questions or need further information, please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

----------------------------------------------------- 

Seung Hoon Choe / Representative 

HYUNDAI MOBIS CO., LTD 

203, Teheran-ro Gangnam-gu, 

Seoul, South Korea 


